
L&T Construction Awarded (Significant) contracts
for its Water & Effluent Treatment Business

Mumbai, March 14, 2022: The Water & Effluent Treatment Business of L&T Construction has

secured various contracts.

The Gujarat Water Infrastructure Limited (GWIL) has placed engineering, procurement and

construction orders for the design and construction of the Dhanki - Navda Bulk Pipeline project

that aims to enhance water supply capacity to meet the future demands of Amreli, Junagadh,

Botad and Rajkot districts of Gujarat. The scope includes design & construction of 99 Kms bulk

transmission MS pipeline, 10.5 ML RCC raw water sump & pumphouse and associated electro-

mechanical & instrumentation works.

The Business is also executing another bulk pipeline project at the same location for GWIL.

Further, the international arm of the Business has been awarded a project from a prestigious

client for the Supply, Installation, Testing, and Commissioning of water distribution network and

large meter connections in Dubai. The scope includes water distribution networks of 137 Km GRE

Pipelines, micro tunnelling works, SCADA and associated Civil, Mechanical and Electrical Works.

This project adds another customer to our clientele signifying the expansion of the WET business

in the Middle East.

Background:

Larsen & Toubro is an Indian multinational engaged in EPC Projects, Hi-Tech Manufacturing and
Services. It operates in over 50 countries worldwide. A strong, customer–focused approach and the
constant quest for top-class quality have enabled L&T to attain and sustain leadership in its major
lines of business for eight decades.

*Project Classification
Classification Significant Large Major Mega

Value in ₹ Cr 1,000 to 2,500 2,500 to 5,000 5,000 to 7,000 >7,000
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